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Leadership Message 

I wanted to send out a thank you to all our parents and  

carers this week for your on-going support as this term 

gets into full swing.  School is as busy as ever  and it is 

great to see all of our children enjoying their learning. 

This week we had ‘Adopt a Chef’ with our year 4 children, What a great 

experience. We’ve also celebrated Chinese New Year with a special lunch. 

Next week is our Formula 1 Club competition and multi-skills competition 

at Aston Villa Football Club —good luck to all involved.  

We also have Children’s Mental Health Week (3 February - 9 February). It 

is important for children and families to be open about this topic —

communication is key! Keep an eye out for more  

information about the activities we will be organising.  

Dates for your Diary 

WB 3rd February 

Children’s  Mental Health Week 

WB 10th February 

Y1 Assemblies for families 

12th & 13th February 

Parents’ Evening 

14th February 

School closed for Training 

17th February - 21st February   

Half Term holidays 

31 March & 1st April  

School closed for EID 

ROMANIAN 

La revedere              
(goodbye) 

Hodge Hill primary school are currently using the services of Compass, who are leading the way 
in supporting the mental health and emotional wellbeing of children, young people, and          
families in selected educational settings across Birmingham. 

If you would like more information, please contact the school office and book an appointment with our 
Safeguarding Manager. 

Focus on Punctuality 

A reminder of the times of our school day. 

• Gates open at 8.30am and close at 8.50am 

• School ends at 3.25pm and gates close at 3.40pm 

• If you do not collect your child by 3.40pm, there 

will be a £6.00 charge for after school club.  

Vacancy: School Governor 

Each school is supported by a governing body who 

ensure that children are safe and learning is of a          

consistently high quality.  We have a vacancy on our 

governing body. Applications 

are available from the office 

must be returned by                       

7th February. 

If you have any queries         

regarding our SEND                

provision, please pop-in to 

speak to Mrs O’Rourke           

during her Surgery, each 

Tuesday from  8:30-10am                                                   

(no appointment necessary) 
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Star Pupils of the Week 

 

Marvellous Mathematicians 

EYFS 

Aliyah, Hamdan, Amira, Khalil 

Year 1 

Hamid, Dzul-Qarnayn, Ibrahim 

Year 2 

Ammara, Talha, Haider 

Year 3 

Yusuf, Sufyaan, Uzair 

Year 4 

Hatim, Ahmed, Yousuf, Raihan 

Year 5 

Adam, Zainab, Hannah 

Year 6 

Hafsah, Eva, Taha, Tabish 

EYFS 

Zakariyah, Aiza, Ayrah, Sumerah, Sudays 

Year 1 

Ayaan A, Nylah, Ayaan H, Eva 

Year 2 

Liyana, Haniya, Myra, Humaida 

Year 3 

Adam, Zara, Ismail, Abu Bakr 

Year 4 

Zain, Hussain, Ayla, Kawnain 

Year 5 

Liyana, Mus’ab, Safa 

Year 6 

Junaid, Maisha, Subhaan, Wafa 

Celebration Assemblies take place on Fridays.  EYFS—Y4: 9:00am, Y5-Y6: 10:00am. 

 Invited parents/carers will be notified on the Tuesday before the assembly. 

BLUE 

house  

are this 

week’s 

winner! 

School Attendance  

this week: 

95.0% 


